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Brooks Construction Company will be
working on the City streets from July 28, 2021
— August 2, 2021. These dates may change
depending on the weather.

Please do not park on or along the roads from
6am — 7pm, so that we are able to complete
our work. Sorry for the inconvenience.

We appreciate your patience while we
complete our work.

Thank you
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